
 
National Missing Persons Week – A Prayer for Missing Persons 
Sunday 31 July to 6 August 2016.  
We gather to give thanks for God's presence in all of creation. 
O God, You are the Good Shepherd, the one who seeks out those who 
are lost. 
Today we remember persons listed as missing. 
They are someone's family; they are also our missing brothers and 
sisters. 
They are people who are hurt, troubled and confused; some are 
exploited and are victims of violence and conflict. 
Some are victims of domestic strife, or have mental health problems. 
Some are unable cope with shame, guilt, or failure. 
We do not always know the reason. 
We remember the families of missing persons and those who are 
bewildered, grieved and worried. 
We remember families plagued by the uncertainty associated with 
loved ones who are missing. 
We give thanks for those who search for missing persons; police, 
auxiliary agencies and families. Strengthen them with courage and 
perseverance. 
Bless those who offer support and hope. 
Loving God; comfort all who are effected by separation and who are 
plagued by uncertainty. Bless and guide all who are involved in 
managing and resolving missing person cases. 
We ask this through Christ our Lord who suffers with all creation and 
whose presence begets reconciliation, peace and hope. 
Amen                                                        South Australian Council of Churches 
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If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to you we extend a 

warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship and fellowship.                                 
Our Minister is Peter Moss  8381 2943 
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    This Week at Seacliff 
 

TakeUs2                                        6.00pm Sunday7th August 
M&M’S                                               10am Friday 5th August 

                                          What’s  News  

Welcome to Chris Yip  
Chris will share an update on his work at Seacliff Primary School 
in our worship service this morning. .  
 
TakeUs2 next Sunday 
 The Bottings will take us on a tour of the ‘Worlds Longest 
Highway (the Stuart Highway) from Adelaide to Darwin. Come 
and see sights off the beaten track and sample Australian tucker 
(pies, lamingtons, vanilla slices). 
 
KCO  - 2016 
KCO is in a new format this year but there is still a group being 
organised from Brighton, Seacliff and St Andrew's churches - 
Beach Buddies! Adam, Alex and I are definitely going and we 
would love to have some more primary school aged kids joining 
us. So please think of any kids from our church community that 
might be interested in coming. Details: 
Date :  Saturday 10- Sunday 11 September 2016 
Venue: Adare Camp and Caravan Park, Victor Harbor 
Theme: Burst - Life with Jesus 
Cost : approximately $50-60 each child. (if I know you are 
definitely coming before the 28th of July cost will be approx 
$5.00 cheaper than after 28th) 
website : http://sa.uca.org.au/kco/about-kco 
 
Please let me know ASAP if you have kids that are interested 
or (even better) definitely coming. 
 
Seacliff Church Camp - SAVE the DATE! 
October is just around the corner and that means so is our Annual 
Church Camp. Details 
Date: Friday 21st October - Sunday 23rd  
Please let me know if you are thinking about coming, definitely 
coming or can not come! 

http://sa.uca.org.au/kco/about-kco


If you have any questions email me back or ring my mobile 0438 
321 077.   Thanks.                                                             Marian 
 
  
Cogs "n" Coffee 
A few hardy riders (4) braved the cold start to experience a very 
nice ride around the Onkaparinga and back on the coast to vines 
trail. In old Reynella, we helped Gerry reluctantly celebrate 
another birthday with cake and coffee. 
Next weeks ride we will meet at 8.30am, at Wattle Reserve for a 
ride to Outer Harbor. 
All welcome                                                Brian (0439977576) 
 
Weekly Newsletter notices for Sunday 7th August 
Please ensure that any notices for Sunday 7th August is sent to 
the church office email seacliffuc-churchoffice@adam.com.au  as 
usual as I will be away for that date.. 
I will be back to resume the editor task for the 11th August 
onwards. The office will hold the fort for the one week. 
 

                      Beyond Seacliff 

 
Hymns & Classics 
Spicer Uniting Church 
44a Fourth Avenue, St Peters 21 August 2016 2:00pm - 4:00pm 
Event details 
A Sunday afternoon of singing some of the great hymns of the 
church, and listening to some memorable classical music. 
Vocalists Phoebe Paine and Hew Wagner will be accompanied by 
the Hahndorf Town Band. 
In the ambient surroundings of the historic Spicer Uniting Church, 
followed by afternoon tea. 
Tickets $8 at the door. Suitable for all ages.For more information 
Contact Church office 
Phone 8362 3771 or email office@spicer.org.au 
Visit www.spicer.org.au (opens in a new window) 

 

 

mailto:office@spicer.org.au
http://www.spicer.org.au/
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Worship Leader for Today :  Rev. Peter Moss   

Jul 31 2016 Pent 11 [18] Hos 11:1-11 Ps 107:1-9, 43 
Col 3:1-11 Lk 12:13-21. 
 Reminder for Stewards : 14.8.2016 
      Bob Haywood                          Warwick Gardner 

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

Email:  seacliffuc-churchoffice@adam.com.au                                     
Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to.  
deandixon7@bigpond.co
m  and seacliffuc- 
churchoffice @adam.com.au  
by 9.30am on Wednesdays. If 
you do not have access to email, 
please phone or call in at the 
church office and it will be 
forwarded for you.  

 

Contact Details – Peter Moss 

Peter is at the office in Wheatland 
House - Tuesdays, Fridays, and usually 
Wednesday or Thursday mornings; 
Office : 8296 1517. If he's not in the 
office, you are welcome to ring him at 
home and leave a message if he's not 

there. Home : 8381 2943  Email: 
peter.moss.534@gmail.com 

Welcome to our Church.                                                                           
There are a few things you need to know especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an emergency 
evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns under the Pine Tree.            
St John First Aid Kit - on top of the pigeon holes up from the ramp. 
Toilets are available through the door front right of the Worship Area 
or out through the turn around point on the ramp.                                     
Morning tea is held after the service – we hope you will join with us. 
Children normally leave for the children’s programme after the 
children’s talk during the Service. More information  is available from 
the Steward’s Table and displays scattered around “The Middle Hall”. 
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